

March 27, 2021

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER



YOU ARE WORTH CELEBRATING

We appreciate all gifts to the Kiwanis Children's Fund. But we especially want to thank our most active supporters — members who make recurring gifts throughout the year and clubs that donate at least US\$365. These special donations allow us to help Kiwanians serve kids when and where they need us most.

LEARN MORE



ELC EDUCATION & LEAD CONFERENCE SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH **EDUCATION & LEADERSHIP**

JUNE 24-26, 2021

REGISTER FOR THE KIWANIS EDUCATION AND LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE

Increase the positive impact your club has on the lives of children. Attend the 2021 Kiwanis Education and Leadership Conference — either online or in person in Salt Lake City, Utah, USA. You'll learn how to develop a solid plan for improving your club, get ideas about funding sources and even create your own blueprints for change so your club can leave its mark on the community. Pick the registration package that's right for you.

GET STARTED



GRANT HELPS CLUB FEED 800 KIDS

The Kiwanis Club of Azalea City in Palatka, Florida, received a grant from the Kiwanis Children's Fund to help make sure 800 children have access to food during weekends. Working with Feed the Need of Putnam County, the club helped package more than 26,000 pounds of food for students to eat over 36 weekends.

READ MORE

MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 2021 KIWANIS CHILDREN'S FUND BOARD MEETING PUBLISHED

The minutes of the February 18, 2021, Kiwanis Children's Fund Board meeting have been finalized. They can be found here and will be approved at the June 2021 Kiwanis Children's Fund Board meeting. If you need further information regarding committee reports and tabs, please contact Denise Parker.





3636 Woodview Trace, Indianapolis, IN 46268-3196 USA

1-800-KIWANIS | +1-317-875-8755

Manage your email newsletters and alerts | Unsubscribe from all Kiwanis emails

